Cleveland County Historical Society Board meeting
Minutes, July 2, 2013


Call to Order----6pm

In attendance: Ron Jones, Erin Smith, Mark Williams, James Briggs Sue Schrems Vernon Maddux

Approval of Minutes For May, 2013. Approved by board

James Briggs: Architects plans for the carriage house were delayed due to the Moore Tornado. Should have the plans ready for board review at the July Meeting. In renovating the carriage house, if the Society needs extra storage for items in the carriage house while the building is under renovations, it is possible that the Sooner Theatre was room in their storage rental units. James will contact them and see if they have room.  In regards to the stuff in the attic, it is most likely that storage items can be moved to on side to make room for the air condition and heating units and duct works. James also mentioned the following: the ceiling will come off in order to install insulation, new ceiling installed;   wood floors will be renovated by refinishing and sanding, and the window sills will be redone. If all goes well, they expect to send out bids for renovation in July. 

Financial Report: The City Grant money for fiscal year 2012 will make it into the new fiscal year. Like last year, the Society will have to Temporarily transfer money into the CCHS account to last through July until the new City grant money is received and deposited. 

Curators Report

Old Business: 

Presidents Report:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned at 6:30. 
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